Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

From: r@rthicksconsult.com

Sent: Thursday, January 18, 2018 6:40 AM

To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; stucker@blm.gov

Cc: clifmann@hotmail.com; 'Kristin Pope'; mike@rthicksconsult.com; 'JC Services'

Subject: Chi Operating - Response to BLM/OCD Denial based upon High Karst - It is not High Karst
Attachments: BDU6BatteryResponse2DenialFinal.pdf

Mr. Bratcher and Ms. Tucker

Chi Operating and Hicks Consultants would like to invite you to come to the site and take a geologic tour of this area
that, according to some BLM criteria, should be mapped as low karst potential.

Please read this and see what you think. Boots on the ground are better than images and words. So it is with this letter
as it is with the BLM Karst Potential Map.

| can be in Eddy County during the first week in February to lead the tour. Bring your friends.
Thanks

Randall Hicks

R.T. Hicks Consultants

Cell: 505-238-9515
Office: 505-266-5004



